
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2023 3:55:02 PM

First name: Laura

Last name: Booth

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please protect and preserve all of our wild lands and waters.  These belong to the people of the

United States.  No business should be allowed to jeopardize our precious resources - especially a mining

operation.  Mines pollute and destroy the areas that they are in and adjacent lands.  This situation is particularly

egregious - our country, our hard earned dollars have already been spent to clean up past mining impacts.   How

dare you or any other government agency contemplate allowing expansion of mine pits for a cyanide vat leach

gold mine.  This is a for profit business!   My family and I are taxpayers.  We vehemently object to this mining

operation to use precious water resources sand pollute land.  Enough is enough!   Please forever close down the

Stibnite Gold Project and any other mining interests in the area.   Please deny the permit for Perpetua

Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site!


